
The children enjoyed making dens and working together on 
Friday and raising money for ‘Save the Children’. Hopefully 
pictures will be posted on our twitter pages so you can see their 
interesting and innovative designs.

Key Stage 1 News 
17.6.16

Learning
In English this week the children have been consolidating the unit of work on recounts 
by retelling stories they have been told and creating their own story map of their trip 
to Tesco.  They used the map to write an extended piece of writing about the trip in 
the correct order adding any details they particularly remembered or enjoyed.  They 
used words such as first, then, next, after that and finally to sequence their writing.

In maths the children have been working on improving their addition skills using a 
number line to count on, a bead string and also using a blank number line to count on by 
adding tens and then the ones. 

They have started to work on subtraction using similar methods but counting back using 
different methods and resources. 

In topic lessons the children have looking at the work of the artist Georgia O’ Keeffe.  
The children made their own large flower pictures using different media.  In science 
they looked at different animals and how we are the same but also different.  They 
worked together to sort different animals into groups of their choosing and the 
presented their work and ideas to the rest of the class. 

Please can all children be 
at school by 8.40am so 
that their early morning 
work can be completed 
before assembly time. 


